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This Sunday 12/31 at  10am:  

A Look at the History of Belvedere Training 

Center 

and end-of-year cleaning! 

  

 

This Sunday at 10am, Charles Patterson will present a look at the history of the 

Belvedere Training Center. We have a number of early photos and stories 

regarding the early days of Belvedere, including some from before the property 

was purchased by the Unification Church. 

 

Charles was on the Belvedere staff from 1978 to 1995 and has continued to 

serve the Belvedere community since then. At one point he and a few other 

staff member met with the former caretaker to hear some of his tales, and we 

were able to get copies of a number of photos from those very early times 

(1950s and 1960s) which are very interesting to see. 

 

The presentation will not be very long, as it will be followed by an opportunity 

for our members to help with various end-of-year cleaning tasks around the 

building. If you can stay after the service, please join us with some of the 



 

 

 

cleaning projects (wear appropriate clothing!) This will include  things like 

cleaning and sanitizing doors, floors, and walls in many rooms as well as some 

special projects- new stoves have been purchased so we will be removing the 

old ones in preparation and cleaning around that area in the kitchen. 

 

After the cleaning we will enjoy a pizza lunch provided by Belvedere Family 

Church! 

 

We realize many members have other activities this weekend due to the 

holiday time, but if you can make it we would love to see you!  

 

(If you would like to help with some of the organizing of the cleaning projects 

please reach out to Charles Patterson at charles@ patterson123,com.)  
 

  

 

Happy Holidays! 

 

And don't forget the ice skating on New Year's Day! 
  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 
 


